
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

We’re really sorry that we can’t start the term as normal and hope you all had a lovely Christmas and New Year! 

Here is the outline for the next two weeks. Children both in and out of school will be completing the same work. If 

you are learning from home, then work will be uploaded to Google Classroom at 9am each day and the answers will 

be available to view from 12p.m. for Maths and Comprehension so that you can self mark, please submit anything 

else on Google Classroom. 

Every Friday we will hold a Zoom Meeting with the whole class, giving pupils an opportunity to catch up with each 

other as a class and ask any questions they may have. There will also be an additional PE session taught by Miss 

Sargent on a Friday morning between 11-11:30 or 11:30-12 depending on your class (Zoom Meeting Invitation to 

follow). 

Please see the suggested timetable below. If you have any extra time that your child would like to be engaged in 

learning then please use My Math, TT Rockstars or reading. 

If your child is attending school, then please could we ask that they wear sports clothes on a Friday - as we will be 

doing lots of active and outdoor learning. 

Looking forward to seeing you soon, 

The Year 4 Team 


